
Waitomo District Council
Draft Exceptions Annual Plan 2011/2012

Council’s draft Exceptions Annual Plan 2011/12 is open 
for public submission in the period: Monday 18 April to 
Wednesday 18 May 2011.

In accordance with Section 83 of the Local Government 
Act 2002, Council now wishes to consult with the 
Community. 

Making a submission to the draft EAP enables you as an 
interested party, to influence the decisions that Council 
is making and the work that Council is planning to do 
throughout the 2011/12 financial year.

Submissions may be submitted to Council in the following 
manner:
Post:	 Waitomo District Council, PO Box 404, 
	 TE KUITI 3941
Deliver:	 Waitomo District Council, Queen Street, 
	 Te Kuiti
Fax:	 07 878 7771
Email:	 Consultation@waitomo.govt.nz

Copies of the draft Annual Plan can be obtained from the 
following locations: 

•	 WDC Office, Queen Street, Te Kuiti
•	 Waitomo District Library, Taupiri Street, Te Kuiti
•	 Cloverleaf Café, Moa Street, Piopio
•	 Mokau Museum, Main Road, Mokau
•	 Benneydale Foodmarket, Ellis Road, Benneydale
•	 Waitomo Caves Discovery Centre, Waitomo Caves 

Road, Waitomo
•	 Marokopa Camp Ground, Marokopa
•	 WDC website: www.waitomo.govt.nz

Alternatively, please call our friendly Customer Services 
staff on 0800 932 4357 to request a copy.

A Summary will be delivered to letter boxes district-wide 
from Monday 18th April 2011. The Summary includes a 
Submission Form for your convenience.

Council will convene Public Forums at the following 
locations. You are invited to come along and discuss the 
proposals with the Council.

•	 Benneydale Hall, Maniaiti Road, Benneydale. 
Wednesday 27th April at 6.00pm.

•	 Waitomo Caves Discovery Centre, Waitomo Caves 
Road, Waitomo. Thursday 28th April at 5.30pm.

•	 Waitomo Cultural and Arts Centre, Cnr of King Street 
and Jennings Street, Te Kuiti. Tuesday 3rd May at 
5.30pm.

•	 Piopio Hall, Moa Street, Piopio. Wednesday 4th May 
	 at 6.00pm.

Submissions to the draft Annual Plan will be heard at 
meetings scheduled for Thursday 26 and 
Friday 27 May 2011.  
These meetings will be 
open to the public.
		

Chris Ryan
CHIEF EXECUTIVE


